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American Abroad Caucus  

 

July 16, 2014  

 

RE: Protecting American’s Living Abroad Interests and Rights – US Department of State non-

Compliance with the Convention of Consular Relations, 7 FAM & CFR 22  

 

Dear Congressman,   

 

Please find enclosed information and recent correspondence sent to the American Embassy in 

Bern as well as Mr. Kennedy, Mr. Pettit, and Ms. Namde at the US Department of State on 

behalf of Ms. Jannah Sims and her son Malik Andina.  

 

Additionally enclosed is my letter to you last year regarding the failure, and refusal, of American 

Consulates around the world to comply with US Department of State guidelines, US law, and 

international law in protecting and defending the interests and rights of American women and 

children involved in judicial proceedings abroad.  

 

If you should have any questions regarding the matter of Ms. Sims or the issues involved from a 

broader perspective, I remain at your disposition and can be reached at my email address 

Quenby@global-xpats.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Quenby Wilcox  

Founder – Global Expats  

Founder – Safe Child International  
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